Principal Jed Davis

<u>Counselor</u> Mandy Hunt

SecretaryMia Whitley



Phone (479) 846-4212 Fax (479) 846-4207 500 Cole Dr., Prairie Grove, AR 72753

Asst. Principal
Mitch Cameron

Counselor
Holly Styles

Secretary
Donna Galloway

BMI Refusal Form 2020/2021

Dear Parents:

In compliance with Act 1220 and Act 201, we will be conducting height and weight measurements on students in 10TH grade. Height and weight measurements collected will be entered into the BMI electronic data entry system. A report on each student measured will be generated, and it will be given to the parent/guardian upon request. Parents have the right to refuse to have their child's body mass index percentile for age assessed and reported. A written refusal must be on file for that child.

If you DO NOT want your child to participate in the BMI assessment screening please sign the statement below and return this form to the school by **April 2, 2021**. Please feel free to call with any questions or concerns, 846-4202.

LDO NOT WANT MY CHILD TO PARTICIPATE IN THE BMI SCREENING

| TECHNOLOGICE TO LANCHON WIE IN THE BING CONCE | TITO. |
|---|-------|
| STUDENT NAME | |
| PARENT SIGNATURE | _DATE |
| Thank you, | |

Melinda Southerly, RN School Nurse